
Welcome to the CCR March 2023 Newsletter

Our shortest month still afforded us eight great presentations. Our
membership continues to grow, with our attendance nearing the capacity of
our meeting room. We are considering alternatives, but we are very happy
with where we are, and ECPI University is very happy to keep us as their
guests.

* * * * * * *

CCR’s Charleston Academy for Lifelong Learning (CALL) began on
February 14 with more classes and more students than ever before. It’s not
too early to consider becoming a facilitator for a class in the Fall. For more
information check the CALL Winter 2023 Catalog or CALL’s Facebook page.

* * * * * * *

The Trips & Tours committee’s tour of Nucor Steel on February 24 was a
great success. Watching, hearing and feeling the roar of steel being melted,
poured and rolled was awesome. CCR’s next trip will be to the play God of
Carnage performed by the Footlight players at the Queen Street Playhouse
on Sunday, March 26 at 3:00 p.m. Our last trip of the semester wil be to see
a Riverdogs game at The Joe on April 25 at 7:05 PM. Check the Trips &
Tours CCR website tab for more details and the CCR Facebook page for
pictures from previous tours and more.

* * * * * * *

Our Social committee continues to prepare refreshments for us each week
between presentations. They appreciate all of the wonderful goodies that
you have brought in to share with other members. A special thank you to
Sylvia Gamboa for providing a King Cake in celebration of Mardi Gras.

* * * * * * *

Art Klein has begun organizing a monthly CCR Acoustic Music activity. If you
wish to suggest an activity for other members, please provide me with a
short description and contact information.

* * * * * * *

CCR Facebook Page Check CCR’s Facebook page for the latest goings on.



CCR Website Please explore the CCR website for updates about all CCR
activities.
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